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Happy New Year, Mateys!  

We wish you all a great 2025, calm seas, fair winds and memorable ocean adventures. Days are 
getting longer and Spring is just around the corner. It’s time to think about boating and we are 
here to help!  

“Never Stop Improving” News ☺ 

We have Mike, our super-duper quality home builder, on top of the restaurant renovations. 
Renamed ‘Club Mid,’ all customers are welcome to enjoy as an added benefit. The Club will have 
a small BYOB bar and full kitchen! Plenty of indoor/outdoor tables and chairs, a gas fire pit and 
grill are available as well! Weather permitting, our Customer Appreciation Parties will be held 
there, quite possibly with live music and Scott’s delicious delights! Personal, private parties can 
be held at Club Mid for a small fee. (They must be scheduled with the office in advance.) And 
don’t forget our Indian Knoll and Beach Park picnic area with fire pits for a fun time along the 
River! Oh… A free mooring straight across the River is available to anyone that wants to hang. 
We hope you all enjoy the new amenities! ☺ 

Summer Slips! Get ‘em while they’re HOT! Reserve your spot by Feb. 28th with payment in full 
and SAVE! We’re offering last year’s rates of $90/ft-$105/ft. Reservations and deposits after Feb. 
28th will be at $95/ft-$110/ft. We had some spots left last year so if you refer a new customer, we 
will credit you 10% of their slip price.  

 

(Continued on page 2) 



Important Launch Scheduling Info: 

Although all boats were stored according to launch dates, things do change. Please do your best 
to be ready for your requested date and let us know ASAP if there are any delays. In some cases, 
moving a boat due to delays, a charge of $150-$250 may apply. No boats will be launched until you 
notify us that your boat is ready. Your boat must be ready to run with dock lines and fenders on 
deck. Ignition keys are best in the ignition switch. Cabin keys or combinations must be available 
so we can check bilges, engine and stuffing boxes for leaks. We highly recommend owners to be 
present for their boat launch. You can check any work you had done, and your presence will 
greatly facilitate an efficient, safe launch when familiarizing us with your boat. This will be very 
appreciated especially for our new customers. We thank you for your kind cooperation. 

Next Customer Appreciation Cookout:  

Mark your calendars for a luscious lunch at Club Mid, Saturday, May 17th from 12pm-5pm. We 
can’t wait to celebrate you! 

Looking forward to Solstice Harbor sunsets with all! 

THANK YOU ALL for patronizing our biz where we consider you a friend. We appreciate you! 
We have the BEST customers here at Midway! Visit us online at www.midwaymarinact.com and 
don’t forget to like & follow us on Facebook!  

~ The Midway Crew 
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